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We can’t speak highly enough of Growing Angels and the staff there. Our two-year-old son is treated
with such love and kindness, and has a wonderful time; in return, he loves the staff and can’t wait to tell
us about the fun he has with them and his friends. He even asks to go when he wakes up on weekends!
When we found out we were expecting another child, Teresita was one of the first people we told, lest
we miss out on a spot for the future little one at her daycare! If you're considering Growing Angels, we
recommend it strongly. Just be prepared to envy your kid’s lunches when you get pictures of them
eating!

Jeremy and Jessica



Subject Client Testimonial

From Kel McClanahan
<kellypmcc@gmail.com>

To: <terres25@yahoo.com>

Date Yesterday at 10:45 AM
To Whom It May Concern:

My family has happily sent both of our daughters to Growing
Angels, and they are both much better people for it. Our oldest
daughter Saoirse started attending at 18 months and stayed
there until she was 5, and her baby sister Felton joined her
when she was a little less than 6 months old and will be
leaving this year after she turns 4. Saoirse, now 7, still asks to
go visit with the wonderful women who work there, and we are
sure that we will continue to visit them occasionally even after
Felton has started school.

All of the women at Growing Angels are top notch caregivers,
and our girls did not just learn there; they thrived. Every day
Felton comes home and cannot wait to show us what she did
that day, and we think of everyone there as family. We would
gladly recommend Growing Angels to any parents, and we
enthusiastically endorse their efforts to expand their operation.

If you have any questions about this testimonial, please do not
hesitate to email me or call me at 301-728-5908.

Kel McClanahan



February 27, 2024

10722 Horde Street
Silver Spring, MD 20902

To whom it may concern:

We are writing in support of the expansion of Growing Angels Daycare, LLC. We have had our three-year-
old daughter, Olivia, enrolled in daycare at Growing Angels since she was nine months old, and recently
enrolled our son, Wesley, in January. What we liked when we first visited was the loving atmosphere
with lots of toys and activities, including an outdoor, fenced-in playground, as well as the fact that the
children at Growing Angels often start as babies and don’t leave until it’s time for them to start school.
That longevity says a lot about the level of care the children receive from Teresita and her staff. There is
also low staff turnover at Growing Angels, which shows that the staff enjoy working there and makes us
more at ease as parents entrusting others with the care of our children.

Teresita and her staff love our children as if they were their own and genuinely care about their weli-
being and development. Growing Angels isn’t just a place for the children to play all day — our daughter
can already count, sing the ABC’s, recognize letters, write her name, and can communicate in both
Spanish and English. We feel confident dropping them off each morning knowing that they will be loved,
nurtured, and safe, and we are excited that Teresita has the opportunity to care for even more children
in our community.

Sincerely,

Sarah Eldred'g)t\‘



